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Dear House Committee on Rules, 

 

I am a registered, voting Oregonian and I OPPOSE HB 2548.  i have lived around 

farms and know farmers most of my life.  I have an active crop share agreement with 

a local Oregon farmer and purchase from other Oregon farmers.  Farming is difficult 

at best and is often made more difficult by well meaning but poorly understood plans 

by government.  Adding an additional layer of bureaucracy will only make the job of 

the small farmer more difficult.  We have seen multiple examples outside of farming 

where making the economics for small businesses more difficult has hurt not only the 

smaller businesses, but also the committees that relied on them. 

 

Please place your vote in OPPOSITION to HB 2548. 

 

Thank you. 


